
Longwood University Board of Visitors to consider tuition 
and fees for 2020-21 academic year 
 
The Longwood University Board of Visitors will meet on Friday, June 12, 2020 
in the Stallard Board Room. The Board expects to take action on tuition and 
mandatory fees for the 2020-2021 academic year. Rate increases of between 0 and 
6 percent will be considered. In a time of uncertainty over the state’s budget for 
2020-21, any increase will be required to provide essential services to students and 
to meet increased operational costs.  The Board will accept public comment at the 
meeting prior to any vote on tuition and fees.  Anyone wishing to provide written 
public comment or to address the Board at the meeting on June 12 may notify the 
Office of the President at stokeskl@longwood.edu. 

mailto:stokeskl@longwood.edu

